
 

 
 

                 SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

                 NOTICE 
 

 
                   

Postponement of receiving General Law 
Entrance Examination Applications - 2023 

 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the date 
for receiving applications for the General Law 
Entrance Examination (2023) has been 
postponed until further notice. 
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May 10, 2023 


